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Newsletter of the Cayuga Lake Cruising Fleet

First Day of the JBY Series, Sunday, July 5

For the first day of the 2009 mid-distance JBY series, the skies were bright as 7 boats (3 of the usual suspects, pus 4 

new or returning sailors)  headed to the line for a course “C” latitude race.  We started with nice Northerly breeze 

which built and fell throughout the afternoon while also shifting to the west.  Tim Bonniwell and crew on “Invictus” 

took the line honors, followed by “Snitch,”  “Trevelyan,” “Moondance” and “Alcyone” and 2 DNF’s.  A great time 

was had by all!

The week before had a light and variable wind for the Sheldrake Cup, which was shortened to a Taughannock cup 

and lasted over 5 hours in light and variable wind.  “Snitch” held out for the win, followed by “Fantasy” and 

“Invictus” who had a close finish for 2nd and 3rd.

Next week will be the Centrals at the IYC and a week off for us.  If anyone would like to help out, please contact 

the club for more info. We will return in 2 weeks for the next Latitude event.

Skipper’s meeting/gathering will be at 1:00 pm on July 19th and the race will start at 2:00 pm.

See you there! 

David Feavearyear

Filling in for Eberhard
JBY Standings

Skipper      Boat         Race 1  Race 2  Race 3  Race 4  Race 5  Race 6  Total

Bonniwell    Invictus      0.75                                              

Feavearyear  Snitch        2                                                 

Stephens     Trevelyan     3                                                   

Buell        Moondance     4                                                 

Corbet       Alcyone       5

Burford      Imagine       DNF(6)

Ahlers       Ockham’s RazorDNF(6)

Alsen        Fantasy       DNS(7)

                                              

Gear Exchange 

Please email me with any additions by Noon on Mondays to get things listed 

for the week.


